VRAMG Meeting October 29" 2014 Minutes

Question on amount of Representatives from one group,
and whether industry should sit at this table.

It was agreed that industry does not fit here as this is a
Recreational group.

Question about agenda? It was agreed that the agendas
will be out one week before the meetings

Discussion about voting (motorized versus non-
motorized) It was agreed that this group is consensus
driven.

The Office of the Wet’suwet’en have concerns about the
whole recovery.

Update was provided by Conrad: Cow/Calf ratio looks
okay. There are two GPS collars and four regular collars.
Conrad will be doing some wolf monitoring this winter,
no funding yet for next year, and four fixed wing flights
to be made this winter.

Question about writing a letter of support for funding,
and a letter will be drafted.

The GPS’s provided to clubs are to be used to track
snowmobile movements not caribou, that was
misunderstood last season by clubs.

A Ride into Starr Basin was provide to the ATV Group
last season but it was too late and the ride did not
happen, they will try again next season with ATV ers
working out details with Conrad.

Wording on signs was had, Voluntary versus just Closed.
Discussion on Legislation and the process it takes.
Discussion was had on Mapping escape Terrain for
Caribou. ( Caribou running from Predator’s)



* There was a question on observations regarding the
interactions.
* Discussion on WHA'’s and the comment period. The
update that is to be provided at a separate meeting.
* There are no immediate changes to the plan until funding
can be sourced.
Next meeting in April



